
Village of Cherry Creek—Box Culvert Replacement Village of South Dayton ­ Tank Replacement

Location: South Dayton, NY
Budget: $ 400,000
Completion: 2011

The Village's existing 250,000 gallon
painted steel water storage tank,
(shown right) was slowly leaking and
the protective coating was failing.  This
firm designed a solution for a new tank
and prepared bidding documents.  The
small size of the site and the poor soil
conditions presented unique challenges
of this project.  There was a lot of
coordination between the owner, the
regulatory agency, and the contractor
leading up to and during the
construction phase of this project.  A
glass­fused­to­steel bolted storage tank
(shown above) was chosen for this
project.
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